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Flat 6

Grove End House

150 Highgate Road

NW5 1pd

NW5 1pd

23/01/2018  14:09:382017/6743/P OBJ Kelly Pawlyn I would be concerned about the loss of garden and mature trees in this proposal. It would 

reduce the garden  by a third and would have a detrimental effect on local biodiversity. If the 

proposal were to keep the trees and propose green roofs and increased planting the 

negative impact would lessened.
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